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18" January 2011

To Whom it May Concemn:

I would like to put forward my concern towards the proposed wind farm in the Kojonup Shire.

I am opposed to the proposal for the following reasons;
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1) Ifeel that productive agricultural land should be used to produce food products, especially

as there are growing food shortages worldwide.

2) Ii feels as though the proposal has been rushed (funding/ lack of information to the public
until the crunch time) and that more community consultation is required.
3) Surely a wind farm would be better suited to an environment that is windier and has little or

no arable land associated, ie a coastline.

Thank you and I look forward to greater community consultation prior any to amendments or
approval of this project.

Regards
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